
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Welcome to 2020, where did last year go?  As most of you know 2019 was our 
70th Anniversary, everyone who enters the Church remarks on the Peace, 
Friendliness and Spirituality within the walls, which has of course built up over 
the past 70 years with the dedication and service of many Mediums, Presidents  
Committee members and our Congregations. 
 
Friday 28th February is an evening of Clairvoyance with myself starting at 
7.30pm. the cost will be £4 or £3.50 for members this will include tea/coffee 
and biscuits there will also be a raffle. 
Sunday March 22nd don’t forget, “ Mothers Day” our medium will be the lovely 
Barbara Almond and the service will begin as usual at 6.30pm. 
Friday 27th March we will be holding an evening of Clairvoyance with Barbara 
Almond and her Fledglings, the cost is as usual £4 or £3.50 for members which 
will include tea/coffee and biscuits, there will also be a raffle. 
Please note if there is bad weather and you are unsure if the Church will be 
open for these events or Services you can always contact me. Circle will start 
again in February I will let you know the dates later. 
 
If you would like to become a member of the Church please see Eunice our 
membership Secretary for further details, the cost is £3 a year, however if you 
are already a member don’t forget to renew your membership.  
 
As most of you know if you would like to give flowers in memory of a loved one 
or perhaps for yourself or another occasion please see Josie, also if you have a 
favourite hymn you would like included in the service please see me the week 
before and I will do my best to arrange this. 
Private readings are available at a cost of £10 for approx.. 30 mins again please 
see me for further details. 
I would like to remind you that we are registered for Weddings at this Church 
other services can also be conducted such as Christenings, Renewal of Vows, 
Memorial Services and Funerals. For further details on these or any other 
Ministerial duties please see me. 
As we begin another year the Committee and myself would like to wish you 
ALL a very HAPPY and PEACEFUL NEW YEAR. 
Many Blessings 
Rev Jane Kaby 
Minister/President 


